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Stage 1 Stationery Pack for 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
This letter is to inform you of the continuing use and issue of stationery items in Stage 1 for 2024. 
 
At the beginning of next year every child in Stage 1 will be again issued with an Arndell Anglican 
College Junior School Stationery Pack. The Stationery Pack contains all the required items for 
your child’s individual use for the entire year. It was decided to continue to use the packs in 2024 
so that every child will be using exactly the same pencils, rubbers etc, and to prevent the need for 
parents to be continually purchasing new items throughout the year. The cost of the stationery 
pack will be included in your school fees. The only item you will need to purchase is a sturdy, 
medium sized pencil case, which can be brought to school when your child returns to school in 
2024. 
 
When the pack is issued next year, all items in the Stationery Pack will need to be labelled clearly 
with your child’s name and replaced in the zip lock bag and then returned to school ready to be 
used. In class the children will place items to be used immediately, in the pencil case, and all other 
items will be stored at school ready to replace items as needed throughout the year. No other extra 
items need to be purchased as the pack contains everything the students will need throughout the 
year. 
 
 
Thank you for your kind cooperation with the Stationery Pack. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Rev Keith Peterson:      Mrs Larne Jacobs 
Head of Junior School    Assistant Head of Junior School K-2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


